Steven Liang

From: denise p

Sent: Thursday, May 6, 2021 11:14 PM

To: WaterRateBoard

Subject: Public Comment on Philadelphia's 2021 Water Rates

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender.

TO: Philadelphia Water, Sewer & Storm Water Rate Board C/O: Steven Liang 1515 Arch Street, 17th Floor Philadelphia, PA
19102

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

Please delay proposed increase on Water Rate. Too many families are already struggling. Please research other ways to
increase revenue.

Thank you.





